
 

March 28, 2023 

Residents -  
 
Preliminary planning is in place for a road improvement project on Hermantown Road 
from Highway 2 to Ugstad Road, as well as the stretch of Old Midway Road that begins 
and ends on Midway Road.  
 
Although this project is not scheduled to occur until 2024, the significant size and scope 
of the effort has us bringing impacted residents and parcel owners together for a 
discussion at this time. 
 
We have set Thursday, April 6, 2023, as the date for this discussion. We will begin promptly 
at 5 p.m. and cover topics including the history of Hermantown’s large-scale Road 
Improvement Plan, individual assessments and project funding, specifics related to 
upgrading your road, and more. We will also field any questions and early concerns. 
 
To meet the needs of those who cannot attend – and with an eye to the number of 
residents along these roads and the physical size of our Council Chambers – the meeting 
will also be available via the Zoom platform or by phone. To access the meeting remotely, 
use the links found on the following website, which is also where updates take place 
throughout this project. 
 

www.hermantownmn.com/roads 
 
Additionally, the information for accessing the Zoom meeting is also found below. 
 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89724193015?pwd=RWdJekNBd2xLVzRta2Ztcmp0SlpKZz09 
 
It can also can be accessed by calling (312) 626-6799 and utilizing the meeting ID of 897-
2419-3015 and the passcode of 129475. 
 
All residents have a varying level of comfort and skill with remote meetings, so your 
patience and grace are appreciated. If you have questions in advance, feel free to send me 
an e-mail or give me a call. Thank you for helping this process be a success. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
Joe Wicklund 
Communications & Community Engagement Director – City of Hermantown 
(218) 729-3600 // jwicklund@hermantownmn.com 
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